
SIR THOMAS RICH'S SCHOOL
Oakleaze, Gloucester

Rehearsal times for the Summer Concert - Wednesday, 10 July

Dear Brass and Wind band members

In preparation for the last concert of the year on Wednesday 10 July from 6.30pm for pre-drinks, for a 7pm start,
rehearsals have been scheduled as follows:

Tuesday 25 June at 3.25pm - Wind

Thursday 27 June at 8.15am - Brass

Tuesday 2 July at 3.25pm - Wind

Tuesday 9 July at 3.25pm - Wind

Wednesday 10 July - times during the school day to be confirmed - Wind and Brass

Music parts are available at the link below.

https://strschool.sharepoint.com/:f:/s/ExternalShares/Est6l785JrNJj-6eMc5MNjABLyg_PF1c93NtqmdhkkVpvg?
e=FeKBOV

Warmest regards

Matthew Morgan

HEADMASTER

SIR THOMAS RICH'S
Oakleaze Gloucester GL2 0LF
01452 338400
info@strs.org.uk
www.strschool.co.uk
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